
Worship	With	Us	
	

December	24,	2017	
	
	

Praise	Team		 Jason	&	Carrie	Hildebrand	
Organist	 Jean	Fritzemeyer	
Pianist	 RoAnn	Fairchild	
Deacon	of	the	Week		 Greg	Lewis	

	

	
	

WORSHIP	THROUGH	PREPARATION	
Prelude	
Welcome	and	Happenings	 Pastor	Isaac	
Greet	One	Another	
	
WORSHIP	THROUGH	PRAISE	
Hymn	#	125	 “Joy	to	the	World”	
Hymn	#	132	 “Angels	We	Have	Heard	on	High”	
	
WORSHIP	THROUGH	GIVING	AND	MEDITATION	
Offertory		 RoAnn	Fairchild	&	Jean	Fritzemeyer	
Congregation	at	Prayer	
Chorus	 “Jesus	Messiah”	
Hymn	#	145	(chorus	only)	 “O	Come	Let	Us	Adore	Him”	
Children	are	excused	for	Children’s	Church	and	Junior	Church.	
	
WORSHIP	THROUGH	INSTRUCTION	 	
Scripture	 Luke	2:8-14	
Message	 Pastor	Jim	

“Heaven	Came	Down”	
Hymn	#	131	 “Angels,	from	the	Realms	of	Glory”	
Postlude	

Nursery	Care	During	the	Worship	Service	 11:00	a.m.	
In	the	room	north	of	the	sanctuary	

For	children	from	birth	through	age	two.	
	

Children’s	Church-	for	children	ages	3	-	5	 11:30	a.m.	
Upstairs	in	southeast	room	

	

Junior	Church	–	for	children	ages	K	–	3rd	grade	 11:30	a.m.	
Upstairs	in	south	room	

	
NAB	Missionaries	of	the	Week	

Jeff	and	Sonya	Kilmartin	
Cameroon	

	

Jeff	and	Sonya	Kilmartin	have	fostered	a	connection	
with	some	of	the	Fulbe	people	in	Nigeria.	Having	just	
arrived	back	in	Africa,	where	Jeff	is	teaching	at	the	
seminary	 in	 Ndu	 and	 Sonya	 is	 teaching	 English	
classes,	 they	have	spent	the	 last	couple	of	months	
finding	 their	 footing	and	 reacquainting	 themselves	
with	the	way	of	life	in	Africa.	Pray	for	the	continued	
relationships	with	the	Fulbe	friends	and	villages	they	
visited	at	the	beginning	of	the	month.	Pray	for	Jeff	
and	Sonya	as	they	make	their	way	through	this	first	
holiday	season	without	their	children	or	other	family	
close	by.	
	

CBC	Missionaries	of	the	Week	
Royce	&	Sue	Baron	

Independent	Ministry,	Katy,	TX	
	

SWA	Pastors	of	the	Week	
Zach	Ullom	

First	Baptist	Church,	Lorraine,	Kansas	
	

Student	of	the	Week	
Remington	Walker	

Wichita	State	University,	Wichita,	KS	
	

	
	

Today	
Christmas	Eve	Service	 	6:00	p.m.	

“Christmas	Memories”	
	

This	Week	
	

No	AWANA		 Christmas	Break	
	

Next	Sunday	
Youth	Gathering	 Dec.	31,	7:00	p.m.	–	12:30	a.m.	

New	Year’s	Eve	at	CBC	
	

Plan	Ahead	
SWA	Pastors	and	Wives	Retreat	 Jan.	13	–	15	
Board	Meetings	 Jan.14	
Care	Groups	 Jan.	21	
Annual	Business	Meetings	 Jan.	24	

	
	

Officers	elected	to	serve	in	2018:	
Deacons	–	Lee	Allen	and	Vance	Wendelburg	

Assistant	Treasurer	–	Brad	Brensing	
Trustee	–	Matt	Hildebrand	
C.E.	Board	–	Joel	Delp	

	
	

				Merry	Christmas	to	our	dear	church	family!	
						May	the	Lord	bring	you	His	joy,	hope	and	love	
							this	season.	Happy	New	Year!	We	look	forward	

to	serving	the	Lord	together	in	2018!	
					Pastor	Jim	and	Jill	

	 	



Offering	December	17	
Local	Expenses	 $3,899.38	
Missions	 $688.13	
	

Thank	You	
w	Thank	you	for	the	beautiful	red	poinsettia	plant.	It	has	
brightened	up	our	home	for	Christmas.		It	is	good	being	
a	 part	 of	 the	 church	 family.	 I	 appreciate	 your	
thoughtfulness.	May	God	bless	you	all.	Jean	Fritzemeyer	
	

wSeveral	 college	students	have	expressed	 their	 thanks	
for	 the	 cards	 sent	 to	 them	 for	 Finals	Week.	 They	 are	
posted	on	the	bulletin	board	in	the	hallway.	
	

Matt	Zimmerman	Family	Fund	
We	are	starting	a	 fund	 to	help	 the	Zimmerman	 family	
with	 travel	 expenses	 from	China	 to	 Stafford.	 They	are	
hoping	 to	 spend	 two	 weeks	 in	 February	 visiting	 with	
Mom	and	Dad	(Bob	and	Vi).	You	can	make	a	donation	by	
designating	 your	 gift	 for	 the	 Deacons	
Fund/Zimmermans.	 Air	 fare	 for	 a	 family	 of	 six	 could	
range	 from	 $6,000	 to	 $9,000.	 Thank	 you	 for	 your	
prayerful	consideration!	
	

Food	Bank	
December	 is	our	 turn	 to	 serve	 the	 food	bank.	We	are	
asked	to	have	two	helpers	each	Tuesday	and	Thursday	
from	1:00–3:00	p.m.	We	still	need	a	volunteer	for	Dec.	
28.	See	the	sign-up	sheet	on	the	front	bulletin	board.	
	
	

Ministry	in	Loveland,	CO	
Jeff	 Dillon	 left	 some	 literature	 about	 his	 ministry	 in	
Loveland,	CO	on	the	table	 in	the	Gathering	Area.	Help	
yourself	to	those	brochures.	
	

Women’s	Retreat	–	April	6	&	7,	2018	
The	 ladies	 from	 Highland	 Baptist	 at	 Junction	 City	 are	
hosting	 the	 retreat	 this	 year.	 It	 will	 be	 at	 Crosswind	
Conference	Center	in	Hesston	again.	J 

 

“Heaven Came Down” 
 

Luke 2:8-14 
 
 

I. Glory to God!: The Shepherds Were 
 

 ____________________ the 
  
   ________________ ________________ 
   (Vv. 8-9). 
 
 
II. Glory to God!: The Gospel of 
 

______________ __________________ 
 (Vv. 10-12). 
  

   1.The ______________________. 
 

       2.The ______________________. 
 

   3.The ______________________. 
 
 

III. Glory to God!: Joining the 
 

 _____________________ in 
 
 _____________ and ___________. 
 (Vv. 13-14). 

  
 

1. Singing ________________  
 

  ____________________. 
 
2. Singing _________________ 

 

   on _____________________. 
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Senior Pastor - Jim Dillon 
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Pastor Jim’s Study 234-5449 
Church Office (Tue. - Fri. 8:00 -11:30 a.m.) 234-5327 
Our Church Website cbcstafford.org 


